Success Story: City Recycling Incentive
Program

Dear Residents,

We are excited to share a remarkable success story from our City Recycling Incentive Program,
which has been running for the past year. Thanks to your participation and commitment, we have
achieved significant milestones in reducing waste and promoting sustainability.

Highlights of Our Success

e Increased Participation: Over 2,000 households joined the program, representing a 40%
increase in community engagement!

o Reduction in Waste: Our city has diverted over 500 tons of waste from landfills, a 30%
decrease compared to the previous year.

« Community Impact: Local schools and organizations participated in educational
outreach, raising awareness about recycling and environmental responsibility.

What's Next?

As we move forward, we encourage everyone to continue their efforts in recycling. We are
planning more workshops and events to further educate our community and deepen our
commitment to sustainable practices. Stay tuned for more updates!

Thank you for making our city a cleaner and greener place!

Sincerely,
The City Recycling Program Team



